SHIRE OF KOORDA

10 Haig Street, Koorda WA 6475 | PO BOX 20 | 08 9684 1219 | shire@koorda.wa.gov.au



DATES TO REMEMBER

Sat 15 June

Koorda Drive In

Wed 26 June

Audit & Risk Committee Meeting. At the Koorda Council chambers, starting at 4.00pm

Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council Chambers, starting at 5.00pm

Wed 17 July

Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council Chambers, starting at 5.00pm

Thurs 18 July

Administration Office Closed due to Staff Training

IN THIS ISSUE

Local Roadworks

Public Notice Water Corporation

Public Notice Change of Meeting Date

DPIRD Dry Season Hotline

Library News

Current Employment Vacancy

Waste Collection

Know Your Councillors

SHIRE ADMIN OFFICE HOURS

Please see below the Shire Administration Office hours.

> Monday - Friday 9.00am to 4.00pm Licensing 9.00am to 3.30pm

The office has a message bank service. If you phone out of our office hours, please leave a message and we will get back to you.









LOCAL ROADWORKS

Mollerin Rock South Road - Please expect delays when travelling through roadworks.

Please be aware and abide by the road work speed limits. We thank you for your patience.



PUBLIC NOTICE – WATER CORPORATION

Water Corporation has made some temporary changes to the water supply network in the shires of Dalwallinu, Koorda, and Wongan-Ballidu.

As a result of these adjustments, customers may notice some intermittent changes to the taste, odour and appearance of the water over the coming fortnight. Please be assured that the water remains safe to drink.

Should customers have any questions regarding these changes, please call 13 13 75.

PUBLIC NOTICE - CHANGE OF MEETING DATE

Notice is hereby given that the Ordinary Council Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 19 June 2024 has been changed to Wednesday, 26 June 2024. The Meeting will start at 5.00pm in the Council Chambers, 10 Haig Street, Koorda.

A meeting of the Shire of Koorda Audit & Risk Committee will be held in the Council Chambers preceding the Ordinary Meeting of Council, commencing at 4.00pm.

Zac Donovan Chief Executive Officer

DPIRD DRY SEASON HOTLINE

The DPIRD dry season Hotline in now live.

The number is 1300 489 832 and open to anyone with questions about what information and support is available this dry season.

Calls will be answered 24/7.









LIBRARY NEWS

Watch this space in the coming weeks for some very exciting announcements of projects for the library coming up! You will not want to miss out on these fun projects and borrowing opportunities.

The Shire of Koorda Public Library wishes to acknowledge the financial assistance from the Western Australian Government through the State Library of Western Australia.

We are very pleased to be successful in our grant application.

Koorda Library Project - Engaging our community members to Create, Capture and Record moments today for future generations tomorrow.

See below for a sneak peak of items purchased through our grant.





















CURRENT EMPLOYMENT VACANCY POOL AND MAINTENANCE OFFICER

We are looking for someone who wants to work half the year managing the town swimming pool and the rest on our gardening team.

A new position of Pool and Maintenance Officer has been created at the Shire of Koorda to manage the free-entry town swimming pool for 24 weeks of the year on a six day 48-hour week and then in the off-season a 24 week 28-hour week with the gardening team.

Who we are:

The Koorda Shire is in the north-eastern Wheatbelt about 230km from Perth and half an hour drive from nearby towns. The predominate industry is agriculture (wheat and sheep) and the main town includes a primary school, swimming pool, supermarket, community gym and thriving sports community.

What you get:

The total remuneration package is up to \$76,500.

It comprises a base salary of \$64,831, statutory superannuation (currently 11%) and additional 7% superannuation Shire contribution if matched by employee. Full PPE is provided, including clothing and footwear, and \$50 rent assistance.

The position also has the option of a Shire house with rent currently at \$80 per week.

If you think that living in a friendly and supportive community and have the mix of skills and experience we are looking for then please have a look at the application package -Shire's website at https://www.koorda.wa.gov.au/council/employmentvacancies.aspx which outlines the position and lists the core duties and benefits.

For a confidential discussion or further information please contact Shire Deputy CEO Lana Foote on 9684 1219 during office hours or email dceo@koorda.wa.gov.au.

Your application should include a covering letter, resume detailing your relevant experience, qualifications and skills and contact details of referees.

Applications close at 4pm Monday 17 June, 2024.

Canvassing of Shire elected members or existing staff will disqualify the application.









AVON WASTE COLLECTION CALENDAR

June 2024								
S	M	Т	W	Т	F	S		
						1		
2	3	(4)	5	6	7	8		
9	10	11	12	13	14	15		
16	17	(18)	19	20	21	22		
23	24	25	26	27	28	29		
30								

July 2024								
S	M	Т	W	Т	F	S		
	1	(2	3	4	5	6		
7	8	9	10	11	12	13		
14	15	(16	17	18	19	20		
21	22	23	24	25	26	27		
28	29	(30)	31					

August 2024							
S	M	Т	W	Т	F	S	
				1	2	3	
4	5	6	7	8	9	10	
11	12	(13)	14	15	16	17	
18	19	20	21	22	23	24	
25	26	(27)	28	29	30	31	

Rubbish

Recycling

What can go into your recycling bin?

The following items can go into your recycling bins; glass, plastic, paper, cardboard, aluminum and steel and liquid paperboard. For more information visit the Avon Waste website. https://www.avonwaste.com.au/

What NOT to put in your Recycle Bin











KNOW YOUR COUNCILLORS

President Jannah Stratford stratfordj@koorda.wa.gov.au 0428 036 889

Councillor Gina Boyne boyneg@koorda.wa.gov.au 0438 062 037

Councillor Kylie Burrell burrellk@koorda.wa.gov.au 0448 048 019 Deputy President Gary Greaves greavesg@koorda.wa.gov.au 0428 843 015

Councillor Nicholas Chandler chandlern@koorda.wa.gov.au 0428 927 120

Councillor Kurt Fuchsbichler fuchsbichlerk@koorda.wa.gov.au 0428 968 410

Councillors are elected to represent the Shire's residents and ratepayers. If you wish to discuss a Council matter, offer any suggestions, have compliments, concerns or feedback, please contact the Councillors above.







